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January 28, 2025 
 
 
A STATEMENT FROM THE UPPER DUBLIN SCHOOL DISTRICT FOLLOWING THE 
UPPER DUBLIN TOWNSHIP ZONING HEARING BOARD DECISION ANNOUNCED 
JANUARY 27, 2025: 
 
 
“The Upper Dublin School District appreciates the Upper Dublin Township Zoning 
Hearing Board’s extensive review of the requested variances for the district’s 
proposed transportation facility. This outcome will prompt further discussion and 
consideration of our next steps in securing a facility that meets the critical needs of 
our transportation team and enables them to provide the best possible services for 
the 3,500 students and their families who rely on them. These discussions will 
continue at the district’s Finance Committee and Legislative Board meetings. We 
encourage those who wish to stay apprised of new project developments to visit our 
website at www.udsd.org.” 
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